VNP: Decision on selecting the unit to audit the 2017 financial statement
On 25/07/2017, Vietnam Plastic Corporation announced the decision on selecting the unit to audit the 2017 financial statement as follows:

Article 1: Approve the unit to audit the 2017 financial statement

- Audit unit: VACO Auditing Limited Company

- Address: Building 12A, Corporation No. 319, 63 Le Van Luong Street, Trung Hoa Ward, Cau Giay District, Hanoi City

- Content: Audit the financial statement of the first 6 months of 2017 and the whole year 2017 (including the related consolidated financial statements)

Article 2: Board of Directors assigns Mr. Le Hoang – the chairman of BOD to negotiate and sign the contract with VACO Auditing Limited Company and implement next procedures according to the Company’s charter, current law and disclose information as regulated.

Article 3: This decision comes into effect from the date of signature. Board of Directors, Management Board, head of functional departments, leader of branches and attached units are responsible for implementation. 
